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CITY OF ROLLINGWOOD 
ENGINEER’S MONTHLY REPORT 

LNV, INC. 
DECEMBER 12, 2019 

 
Includes Activities and Services from November 14 to December 12, 2019 

 
1. Site Development Plan (Drainage) and RSDP Review  

A. Drainage Plan Review  

• 2500 Hatley Dr Pool – Provided comments 10/24/19   
• 3202 Pickwick Ln - Provided comments 3/12/19  
• 3012 Bee Cave Rd - Provided comments 6/27/19 

• 4907 Timberline Dr – Approved (minor site plan change) 12/5/19 

• 4806 Timberline Drive – Approved 11/21/19 

• 2516 Timberline Dr – Provided Comments 10/6/19 (On hold, Owner to make 
revisions to site plan) 

B. Residential Stormwater Discharge Permit (RSDP) – No Activity 
C. 2500 Bee Cave (Rollingwood Centre Phase III) – LNV continues to provide on-site 

reviews of site conditions for soil erosion control, grading, drainage, and utilities 
during the construction phase. Stantec (Endeavor’s Engineer) is creating an 
improvement plan to provide increased protection for Eanes Creek adjacent to the 
Rollingwood Center Development. Plans will be reviewed for approval when 
received.  

D. Drainage Plan Inspection – No Activity 
 

2. Cul-De-Sac Waterline Improvement Project – Tabled, On-Hold 

Task Order No. 21: Includes waterline improvements at the following cul-de-sacs: 

A. Westgate Circle 
B. Ewing Circle 
C. Michele Circle 
D. Jeffery Cove 
E. South Crest Drive 
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LNV provided final plans to the City 6/14/18. LNV has prepared updated construction 
cost estimates (4/17/19) with 2019 unit cost and added mobilization and a 20% 
contingency.  

 

3. Water Distribution System Support  

LNV continues to provide support on an as needed basis. LNV is currently working with 
the City and AWR to assist with waterline abandonment. No changes are necessary to 
the November 2019 Water System Map. LNV will continue to support the City with 
waterline abandonment and updating of the water system map.   

 

4. Wastewater System Support 

LNV is currently assisting AWR and providing information as needed for a proposal for 
videoing of the wastewater system.  

 

5. Riley Road Curb Cut Drainage Improvements   

LNV is in the process of providing a drainage improvement plan for the Riley Road curb 
cut located just north of the Hatley Road and Riley Road intersection. Final plans should 
be complete by 12/20/19 and will be provided to the City for approval. LNV will assist 
with obtaining bids from selected contractors.  

 

Submitted By: 
 

 
Jay Campbell, PE, CFM, CPESC 
Project Manager 


